
 

 

 

CFS Weekly Bulletin 

Thursday 5 May 2022 

Important Dates and Events for Week Beginning 9 May 2022 

• Secondary: All week – Bake Off Celebration – more information below 

• Year 6: All week – SATs week 

• Year 5: Monday - Wednesday – Goodwood Residential 

• Spanish Trip Pupils: Monday 1800hrs – Spanish Residential Meeting – Carmelite Hall 

• Year 7: Tuesday – Super 6 Athletics 

• Years 10 & 11: – DofE after school meeting 

• Reception: Wednesday – Health Screening 

• Year 8: Thursday – Pupil Progress Consultation (virtual) 

• Reception: Friday – Goodwood Farm trip 

Week 1 timetable for Secondary pupils. 

House Point Totals 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Phoenix who achieved the most House Points, but well done to all Houses. 

The Great CFS Bake Off 2022: 

In 2022, Her Majesty the Queen will become the first British Monarch to celebrate a Platinum Jubilee after 70 years 
of service.  This year we are asking you to create a cake fit for a Queen to celebrate this milestone! 

You may bake any cake you like, have fun doing this!  Thinking of making a Victoria Sponge?  Lots of chocolate cake? 
Raspberry Swiss Roll?  Make sure your flavours are balanced and your cake looks amazing. 

Are you baking by yourself?  Baking with family or friends?  Make sure you say who you are baking with so everyone 
can be credited.  We would like as many people to join in as possible. 

Once you have finished your bake…get lots of photos, show your cake off and upload this to Google Classroom with 
a description of your cake.  All done?  Brilliant, now just like the Queen sit down and enjoy with a cup of team or a 
glass of squash.  Don’t forget to share! 

At the end of the event, we will collect in all the photos and our professional baker judges will be deciding who has 
won this year’s The Great CFS Bake Off 2022! 

The winner will be asked to recreate their cake and have it placed on display at school during our celebrations. 

Good Luck! 
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Previous week 1358 1447 1483 1488 

Year to date 31169 29973 32243 28743 



 

 

 

 

Updates and Reminders 

• All:  West Sussex Libraries have asked us to share some exciting free events taking place in June.  Posters 

are on our website https://www.chichesterfreeschool.org.uk/weekly-bulletin/ 

• Years R – 8:  Please see the attached posters for the May Half Term Holiday clubs on offer 

• Primary:  There’s a wonderful cricket club that’s begun at Goodwood for children aged between 8 years 

and 11 years .  If children would like to take part, the website is info@cppcc.co.uk  or email 

seandobbscoaching@gmail.com  Details can be found on the poster on our website as well.  

https://www.chichesterfreeschool.org.uk/weekly-bulletin/ 

 

Recruitment 
 
There are some exciting recruitment opportunities on our website.  Please see the link here:  
https://www.chichesterfreeschool.org.uk/recruitment/ 
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